






under-resourced. This presents significant challenges, especially for hospitals that are 
disproportionately dependent on government payers, whose payment rates do not cover the 
cost of care. We are increasingly concerned that without additional support, the safety net 
across the country and in Milwaukee is at risk. We appreciate Governor Evers including 
significant investment into healthcare and the workforce as part of his budget; our System is 
also actively advocating for Congress to support enhanced federal resources for urban safety 
net hospitals. As the Common Council looks to Ascension Wisconsin to continue providing 
quality care across Milwaukee, we look to you all as well to help champion those requests and 
any additional support available for the safety net. 

We hope that this statement and our ongoing direct conversations continue to provide the 
Committee, the Common Council, other elected officials, our patients, and our communities with 
assurances that Ascension Wisconsin's decisions - and those of St. Francis - have and will 
continue to put the well-being of those we serve at the forefront of our discernments while 
necessarily balancing very real constraints and challenges facing the safety net and hospitals 
overall. If you have any questions, or if there is any additional information we can provide, please 
do not hesitate to contact me any time. We would be happy to continue meeting with you all and 
look forward to maintaining open and productive lines of communication with the Common 
Council, our associates, our patients, and the community. 

Sincerely, 

Reginald Newson
Chief Advocacy Officer
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